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Ministerial Workers 

SCC Elders 

South Caribbean Conference of SDA 

 

 

Dear Brethren: 

 

Greetings in Jesus’ name! 

 

Sabbath, February 25, 2023, has been designated a special day of recognition for all Elders 

within the Inter-American Division (IAD). 

 

The Caribbean Union Conference (CARU) will be hosting this event as Pastor Josney 

Rodriguez, Ministerial Secretary, of the IAD chose to celebrate this auspicious occasion with 

the SCC and CARU.  As part of the recognition service, Pr. Josney will be conducting special, 

critical training for our Elders and Pastors. 

 

In light of this, all Ministerial Workers and Elders of the SCC are asked to join us at the 

University of the Southern Caribbean on the date mentioned above from 3:00 p.m. – 6:30 

p.m.  Further information will be provided. 

 

Thank you for keeping this date in mind. 

 

 

Your Fellow Servant 

 
 

 

Wayne Andrews 
Wayne Andrews 

Ministerial Secretary 
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